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PauL, A. J., AND HowarRD M. FEDER, “Growth, recruitment, and distribution of the littleneck clam,
Protothaca staminea, in Galena Bay, Prince William Sound, Alaska,” p. 665-677.
1) Page 665, left column, first paragraph. The last sentence should read:
“Feder and Paul (1973) and R. Nickeron (Alaska Department of Fish and Game, pers. comm.)
suggested that a small clam fishery is feasible in Prince William Sound since paralytic shellfish
poison (P.S.P.) does not seem to be a problem there, and many beaches with sizable populations
of P. staminea and the butter clam, Saxidomus giganteus, occur in the area.”



